

CLARK ATLANTA UNIVERSITY

October 1, 1990

Dr. Mary Ann Smith Wilson 1670 Harbin Road, S.W. Atlanta, GA 30311

Dear Dr. Wilson:

We are making final plans for our 30th Anniversary Salute to the Atlanta University Center Civil Rights Movement.

Rooms have been reserved at the Omni Hotel in Atlanta, 100 CNN Center for Friday and Saturday, November 10 and 11. Please contact the Omni and specify the 30th Anniversary Salute in order to receive the convention rate of \$75.00. The reservation phone number is: 1-800-843-6664; Local: (404) 659-0000 or 688-3000.

Delta Airlines is providing discounts of 5% off already published fares and 40% off regular fares. Please contact Ms. Janet Turner at Travel Agents International, phone number (404) 237-5534; or call Delta Airlines. The file number is A23729.

We will reserve two (2) tickets for you and one guest at no charge for the Banquet at the World Congress Center on Saturday, November 10, 1990. Please let us know as soon as possible whether you will have a guest at the reserved table. Additional tickets may be purchased at \$50.00 each. Please send names and addresses of persons to whom you wish invitations sent by October 10, 1990 (limit 10).

A welcoming reception will be held at the Atlanta City Hall on Friday, November 9 at 7:30 p.m. Family members and friends are welcome to attend.

The weekend promises to be very exciting and we look forward to your participation. Please find a schedule of events enclosed.

For additional information, please contact me at (404) 880-8056.

Sincerely,

Roxane Viard

RV:tw Enclosure

P.S. If you have not sent your resume, please do so as soon as possible.